
Regarding William Roe Blvd and Dixon Blvd intersection: 

 

I support the recommendations of this report not to implement an all-way stop control. 

Thank you to Council and Staff for addressing this neighbourhood safety concern with 

alternative measures. 

 

I am also a supporter of the proposed cycling lanes and elimination of parking on William Roe 

Blvd. 

 

Lynda Newman 

609-20 William Roe Blvd 

Newmarket ON 


